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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing 
and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, 

moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 
http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be 

sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's 

happening while Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
 
Brad Dieter submitted a proposal for a review article titled, “Nrf2 signaling in Type II Diabetes 

Mellitus: A Multistage Approach to Targeting Nrf2 in Diabetes” to Diabetes Care.  Diabetes 
Care is a journal for the health care practitioner that is intended to increase knowledge, 
stimulate research, and promote better management of people with diabetes. To achieve 
these goals, the journal publishes original research on human studies in the following 
categories: Clinical Care/Education/Nutrition/Psychosocial Research, Epidemiology/Health 
Services Research, Emerging Treatments and Technologies, 
Pathophysiology/Complications, and Cardiovascular and Metabolic Risk. The journal also 
publishes ADA statements, consensus reports, clinically relevant review articles, letters to 
the editor, and health/medical news or points of view. Brad is Dr. Stoll’s 27th Ph.D. student. 

 
Dr. Stoll completed an IRB review for the University of Idaho on the new approval portal.  IRB is 

Institution Review Board which evaluates research projects for human subjects at the 
University.  Dr. Stoll is the College of Education Representative. 

 
Dr. Stoll serves as newsletter editor of the International Association for the Philosophy of Sport.  

As editor, she compiles three newsletters per year.  She submitted the March Newsletter on 
March 23, 2014. http://iaps.net/newsletter/ IAPS is committed to stimulate, encourage, and 
promote research, scholarship, and teaching in the philosophy of sport and related 
practices.  As a global organization, IAPS has members from Asia, Europe, South America, 
North America, Australia, and Africa. 
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